Subject: please review architecture  for new HPER web site

Hi, everyone, 
 

I have attached a possible structure for the new site. Could you please take a moment to tell me what you think of the current structure and to address the three questions below, as well as any others you may have? I should have a draft of the site for you to look at next week, but wanted to have the right architecture before I finalize it. 
Mellissa Young and I were wondering about the following points in particular: 
1. This structure has the health SAC broken out into its own category on the menu. A previous draft has it under Health and Physical Education, since Health is not a separate program. Which do you prefer?[image: image1.png]Teacher Education
Program




 

2. This structure lists the graduate Physical Education degrees under the Physical Education program, since PE is the only program that has a graduate degree. A previous draft, and your current web site, lists graduate degrees in their own menu category. Do you prefer the grad programs listed under Physical Education, or would you like them to have their own category on the menu? 
3. We would like to have a "callout box" in the right-hand column of the new page where we can feature departmental news, the student publication "The Tent Peg," and the photo gallery currently on the PRM section of the web site. Please send me your ideas about this new feature (see an example callout box on the right). 
Also, the new site will take content from several of your personal web pages, which now link to the old site, as well as from the catalog, student handbooks, and other items on your current site. The Web redesign folks want to make sure that all departmental and curriculum information resides on the main departmental site and that it does not link to PAWS pages, which should only have teaching information on them. They also suggest that you consider moving your teaching information to WebCAT. In the mean time, if you have more current checksheets or handbooks than those now on the web, I will be happy to integrate them into the new site. Just send me the updated information in attachment form. 
 

Thanks for your help. If I have your feedback by early next week, I can send the revised site and architecture for your review by next Friday. 
 

- Mary
 

 

